
May 13 
• A reminder from the Tech Desk and the WJHS Adminstration: Please remember  

that your Chromebook, including any physical damage, is your responsibility. 

Chromebook replacement is $340 and will be charged to your student account. 

Thank you. 

 

• The LC reminds you that all LC books and audio books are due today! Book 

checkout has now ended for the school year. Fine sheets for lost books go out this 

Friday, May 16th. Please make sure you return all LC materials as soon as possible. 

Thanks. 

 

• Chuck a Duck sales will begin Today at lunch. For just a buck, you can chuck a duck 

at a target and see if you can hit it during the sports assembly on Tuesday, May 20th, 

for the chance to win fabulous cash and prizes. Buy a duck for a buck starting today! 

 

• The last meeting of the year of the Wildcat Pride GSA club will be tomorrow morning 

at 7:30 A.M. in room 222. Our GSA club provides a safe space for Gay, lesbian, 

bisexual, transgender and questioning students, as well as their friends and allies. 

New members are always welcome. This club is open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. 

That's Wildcat Pride GSA, tomorrow morning at 7:30 in room 222. 


